
Corpus Christi hit a homerun on November 5, 2002 when voters approved the Type A Sales 
tax to build Whataburger Field which would become home for our Corpus Christi Hooks.  

The stadium is a vital part of the community with baseball games 
and community events held throughout the year. 

This commemorative Homeplate represents the completion of the homerun with the official 
construction bond debt payoff of Whataburger Field on September 1, 2017. 
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